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Miss. Sally Loving 
5817 N. Washington Blvd. 
Arlington, Virginia 
 
Feb. 17th 
 
Dear Miss Loving, 
 I really am sorry I didn’t see you when I came up to W.&L. I was up there several times 
but something always happened so that I couldn’t make it. I enjoyed a couple of basketball 
games up there and visited the new vocational section of the school. 
 There are very few students and teachers at W&L this year, that I know, it was hard to 
find something to do for very long while I was up there. 
 I want to thank you for the copy of the Postscript and for dedicating that issue to me. I 
enjoyed all I have seen. 
 I will write again real soon and give you any news that I can. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Larry 


